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This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

Tell lawmakers: reject discriminatory book bans!

From ACLU of Oregon 
 Date Thu 2/27/2025 5:02 PM
To ACLU of Oregon

ACLU Supporter –

Oregonians believe in students' freedom to read, think, and learn. Discriminatory
book bans in schools – and the censorship that goes along with them – are against

https://link.aclu.org/click/38788214.96021/aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYWNsdS1vci5vcmc/653b35d372fd8a06d7d0167eB4b6dd6f1
https://link.aclu.org/click/38788214.96021/aHR0cHM6Ly9hY3Rpb24uYWNsdS5vcmcvc2VuZC1tZXNzYWdlL3RlbGwtbGF3bWFrZXJzLXJlamVjdC1ib29rLWJhbnM_


Page 2 of 3

Oregon values, and prevent students from learning about the history, experiences,
and viewpoints of all communities.

Even though the majority of voters and parents oppose them, book ban efforts have
rapidly increased in recent times. Recently, Oregon has faced the most challenges
to school and library books in state history. Additionally, consistent with national
trends, the books under attack in Oregon are often by or about people of color,
women, and LGBTQ+ people.

These malicious book bans are coming at a time when our historically
disenfranchised communities and the important values of diversity, equity, and
inclusion are being aggressively attacked – by Trump, his billionaire cronies, and
Oregon elected officials who agree with Trump's agenda or are willing to "fall in line"
and comply with his hateful, discriminatory directives.

TAKE ACTION

The ACLU is protecting Oregon values! We are in a coalition supporting SB 1098,
which prohibits discriminatory book bans and other forms of censorship in Oregon
public schools if the ban or censorship constitutes discrimination based on race, sex,
gender identity, and other protected statuses. SB 1098 has a hearing coming up
on Monday, March 3, 8 a.m. at the Oregon State Capitol.

Time is running out to submit testimony, please support the Freedom to Read
and submit today!

In solidarity,

Mariana García Medina
Pronouns: She, her, ella
Senior Policy Associate, ACLU of Oregon

DONATE NOW
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You are receiving this message because you signed up
to receive emails from the American Civil Liberties Union. 

Unsubscribe 

Please note: If you forward or distribute, the links will open a page with your information 
filled in. 

We respect your right to privacy – view our policy. 

This email was sent by:
ACLU of Oregon
P.O. Box 40585

Portland OR, 97240
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